
 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Pete Palmer – Director of Facilities 

(510) 594-2877   

ppalmer@piedmont.k12.ca.us 

 

Witter Field Renovation Project Starts June 6 
 

The construction phase of the Witter Field renovation project will begin on Tuesday, June 6th, with estimated 

completion in late 2023. To ensure site access and community safety, parking restrictions will be enforced 

Monday through Friday, from 8:00am to 4:00pm on specified street segments.       

  

Parking will be restricted on portions of Palm Drive, El Cerrito, Winsor and Park View Avenues. Signage was 

installed on Thursday, June 1, to display the location of parking restrictions, which will be in place on:  

  

• the 400 block of El Cerrito (odd side)  

• the 1100 block of Winsor Avenue (even side)  

• the 100-200 block of Palm Drive (even side)  

• 1159 Winsor Avenue  

• 255 Park View Avenue.        

  

These restrictions will be in place through June 30, 2023. The schedule for July parking restrictions will be 

announced by June 24.  

  

PUSD is committed to providing periodic community updates. Monthly communication will forecast construction 

activity and parking restrictions on a going forward basis. Updates will be provided by no later than the 24th of 

each month for the following month.      

  

The Piedmont Unified School District and the City of Piedmont recognize that construction is inconvenient and 

disruptive. Patience and understanding are appreciated as Witter Field is upgraded to benefit the whole 

community.      

  

To access current information, visit bit.ly/WitterField. PUSD Facilities Director, Peter Palmer, is the primary 

point of contact and he can be reached at ppalmer@piedmont.k12.ca.us, or by phone at (510) 594-2877.      
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